Trnava, 22 August 2021

Dear Reverend Professor,

| was truly appalled to hear about the decision of the German court imposing a substantial fine
on you and Professor Johannes Stohr, which can even turn into deprivation of liberty, only
because you spoke truthfully about the so-called sexual minorities.

With this letter, | want to join the group of individuals who have expressed their appreciation
of and gratitude to you, including His Eminence Cardinal Ludwig Miiller, and assure you of
my full support. I am very pleased with the publication of the book ‘The Lavender Mafia’ in
the Slovak language, in which you explain how the ideology of homosexuality has spread in
the Church itself, posing a great danger to its functioning.

The persecution you undergo in Germany only proves that your fight against the problem of the
‘rainbow plague’ — as it was prophetically called by the Archbishop of Krakow, Marek
Jedraszewski — is ‘a good fight’.

The great philosopher Robert Spaemann, a friend of Benedict XVI, wrote in one of his books
that: ‘The term gender mainstreaming is unfamiliar to most citizens of our country. As such,
they are not even aware of the fact that for years they have been subjected to a re-education
programme by governments, European authorities and parts of the media, which among insiders
has this name. This programme is supposed to eliminate from people’s heads the millennia-old
habit of humanity to identify men and women, to distinguish from any other forms of satisfying
one’s instincts the mutual sexual attraction of the opposite sex on which the existence and future
of humanity is founded...’.

Reverend Professor, let me thank you from the bottom of my heart for your continued work and
effort to resist the programme, whose goal is to destroy the Christian roots of our culture.

| pray that you have the strength to continue the battle and assure you of my prayer and support.
| recommend you to Our Lady of Seven Sorrows — the Patroness of Slovakia.

With wholehearted blessing,

+ Jan Orosch, Archbishop of Trnava
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